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Amy Ow

From: Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-McBean@swca.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 9:11 AM
To: Camille Leung
Cc: Amy Ow; Kristen Outten
Subject: RE: Highland Estates Final Inspection Lots 9/10

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Hi Camille, 
 
Yes, that is correct.  
 
Jessie Henderson-McBean | she, her, hers 
Project Wildlife Biologist 
 
SWCA Environmental Consultants 
60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100 
Half Moon Bay, CA, 94019 
O 650.440.4291 | C 805.712.8794 
 

 
 
The contents of this email and any associated emails, information, and attachments are CONFIDENTIAL. Use or disclosure without sender’s authorization is 
prohibited. If you are not an authorized recipient, please notify the sender and then immediately delete the email and any attachments. 
 
 
 

From: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 2:30 PM 
To: Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-McBean@swca.com> 
Cc: Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org> 
Subject: FW: Highland Estates Final Inspection Lots 9/10 
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside SWCA. Please use caution when replying.  

 

Ok thanks.  Just confirming, Lots 9 and 10 are compliant with all applicable conditions? 
 

From: Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-McBean@swca.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 10:42 AM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> 
Cc: Kristen Outten <koutten@swca.com> 
Subject: Highland Estates Final Inspection Lots 9/10 
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Hi Camille,  
 
I received the below photo from Bob as well as a follow up phone call from him confirming that all of the missing 
woodchips are now installed on Lot 10. At this time I would consider Lots 9 and 10 to be complete and stabilized. 
 
No word yet on Lot 11, but I will be in touch if I hear anything. 
 
Thanks so much! 
 
Jessie 

 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Robert Pellegrine <robertpellegrine@yahoo.com> 
Date: June 6, 2022 at 6:09:50 PM PDT 
To: Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-McBean@swca.com> 

  
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside SWCA. Please use caution when replying. 
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Sent from my iPhone 


